
 

 

 

 

AGM Web Manager’s Report 2024 

I have been kept busy with the website, always trying to update and 
improve.   I do tend to put upcoming events etc. on the front page as 
a Stop Press Item to catch members attention.   However I do think 
that it is difficult to find the AV Group page on the RPS site so that 
needs to be advertised more often, perhaps on Facebook.  Most 
people say to me when they eventually find the website, I didn’t 
realise how much there was, such a lot of information for beginners 
to us old-timers. 

This year we have collaborated with the RPS Landscape group so that 
has made some interesting reading and very positive, it’s a joy to put 
something different on the site. 

I do suggest you go to the website and see for yourself, we recently 
held the RPS National AV Championship at Leeds University and all 
the information from this event is on our site.  

The AV News and AV News e-xtra broadcasts also involves adding 
information to the website as does any Archive material. 

Hopefully AV Members look at the site which is very comprehensive 
with useful information, how to make a sequence, links and 
resources, and all about the RPS National and International events, 
which are just a few items on our Navigation Bar. 



We have just run the RPS AV National Championship and I was able 
to put on the website quite a bit of information about the event 
which I am delighted to say which went very well,  not just the results 
of the championship, but information on two Dobson Henry Awards, 
a standing ovation for Ron Davies, photos  and our raffle prizes 
contributed by members’  raised over £200 which we donated to 
charity.   

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Committee for their 
help when needed, the team works well together. 

Sheila Haycox ARPS;  MPAGB/AV;  EFIAP; AV-AFIAP 
Audio Visual Web Manager 
https://rps.org/groups/audio-visual/ 

 

November 2024 

 

 

 

https://rps.org/groups/audio-visual/

